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Rosemead School District 

Educational Services    MEMORANDUM 
 

DATE: June 14, 2018 

 
 TO:  Board of Trustees 
   
 FROM:  Dr. John Lovato, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 
 

RE:  Summary of LCAP Changes 

             
 

One of the many steps to approving the LCAP is coordinating with the Los Angeles County Office of 

Education.  Each year, I want to ensure that the LCAP presented to the Board for approval in June, will be 

approved in August by the Los Angeles County Office of Education.  As I develop the LCAP each year, I send 

drafts to the County to preview.  I recently received feedback with some recommendations for our LCAP.  The 

only major change to note between the LCAP I presented to you during the June 7, 2018 and the LCAP that will 

go to Board for approval on June 21, 2018 is on page 162.   

 

The attached document will replace the content in the section titled, “Demonstration of Increased or Improved 

Services for Unduplicated Students” on pages 162-164.   

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions. 
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